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HORSE RACING AT
GEZIRA SPORTINGCLUB . ........

The new season for horse racing in Cairo, started Mid October.

A visit to the Gezira Club and a glance at the Horse Track and the renovated stands, will
surely be appreciated and welcomed by all race-goers.

The chairman and the members of the board of directors of the Gezira Club together with the
racing sector, the racing committee and their delegated member Mr. Mourad El-Shahed have
succeeded in ameliorating considerably the turf Track and the services related to running the
horses at the club.

There will be a horse racing meeting on the 27th and 28th of November 1999 and future
meetings will be alter the holy month of Ramadan which is due at the beginning of the second
week of December.

The entry fee is 10 L.E, and the most popular form of betting are the trifecta and the triple. The
dividends paid are usually high and on more than one occasion they exceeded the 7000 L.E

mark for a ten pounds ticket.

There are racing forms that could be obtained at the entry. A day at racing is amusing,
entertaining and usually thrilling and exiting.

We therefore invite you to witness for yourself Horse Racing at the Gezira Sporting Club.

Chairman of the Racing Committee,



